
Due to the delay in electing a Chair, the Committee was unable to carry out any business at its meeting of 5th June. 

Following my appointment as Chair at Full Council, it was decided to move the date of the next scheduled meeting forward from the 17th July. This is due to industrial action taking place on that day. After consideration it was felt that the date should be changed to allow Members to carry out the Committee’s business as normal. 

The CHA workshop session on 8th July is going ahead as planned. 

Cllr Peter Farmer,

Chairman, Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee. 
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